
 

        Friday 24th April 2020 

Dear Nursery class,  

I hope you are all well, keeping safe and enjoying the lovely weather.  

Are you being good for your parents and listening to them? I hope that you have a good routine at home.  

Did the Easter Bunny bring you Easter eggs? How many chocolate eggs did you eat? I hope it wasn't too 

many.   

Mrs Patel had a lovely Easter and I was very good, I only ate one egg. I have been enjoying the sunshine 

and did lots of planting. I planted tomatoes, cucumber, radish, spring onions and sunflower seeds. Why 

don't you plant some seeds? If you don't have seeds, you can grow a carrot top and watch the leaves 

grow on top, like a tree. Why don't you try it and let me know what yours looks like? You can post a 

picture on Google classroom. 

As the weather is nice and warm, you can give your toys a wash in the garden in a bowl of soapy water 

or try and wash some socks or give your shoes a little clean with a cloth and make them nice and shiny.  

Next week, you will be able to carry on with your learning at home. You will have phonic sounds to practice 

and numbers, as well as topic work activities. I will be checking to see who is doing their learning from 

home so I hope you listen to your parents as they help you with your learning. There will be lots of fun 

activities that you will enjoy. When we go back to school, I will be giving out stickers if you did your 

learning at home with your parents.   

Parents, as the weather is getting warm, please make sure if the children are spending time in the 

garden, that they are protected from the sun with a sun hat and sun cream. Enjoy spending time with 

your child/ren and cherish these moments.  

 

Be good and most importantly stay safe & well. Mrs Patel 

 

 

This is a photo of some of the seeds that have started to 

grow. 

 

 

 

This is a photo of Fuchsia flowers that I have also 

planted.  

 


